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 TARGET 96.5% 

LAST TERMS WHOLE SCHOOL ATTENDANCE = 96.5% 

WELL DONE – KEEP IT UP! 

No extra playtime this week 

Harvest Festival – Thank You 
 

We had a lovely Harvest Festival Celebration at St Mary’s Church before half term; church was absolutely 
packed with over 60 parents and family members. Thank you to everyone for their generosity with 
donations – the wonderful team at Meals on Wheels were hugely grateful for all contributions.  
 

 

 
 

Royal British Legion Poppy Appeal 
 

Poppies will be on sale from tomorrow at morning break time. Traditional 
poppies are available for a donation. Small stationery items are available 
from 50p to £1. Poppies and stationery will remain on sale until all items 
are sold out. 
 

Coats 
 

All children should have a coat in 
school. The children go outside for 
break in the majority of weathers and 
can be outside for up to an hour each 
day. Children who do not have a coat 
will not be allowed outside. Please 
ensure your child has a coat in 
school. 

Arriving at school – KS2 
 

Please note on very wet mornings the children in KS2 are 
allowed to come straight into school. Mr Floyd or another 
member of staff will monitor the front of school. Children 
are required to use their usual entrance and parents/carers 
are requested not to enter school without authorisation. 
This ensures we enable the children to enter school safely 
and calmly. On very wet mornings, it is best not to arrive at 
school before 8:45am. KS1 doors will be opened at 8:45am 
as usual. 

School Christmas Dinner 
 

The School Council have completed their survey with the children and staff to decide the menu for our 
Christmas dinner. The winner was a Gourmet Festive Buffet/Afternoon Tea. This will take place on 
Monday 17th December. This can be ordered once the menu covering that week is sent out. 

 


